
There were many exciting programs at the 
Chickasha Public Library during 2018.

2018 into 2019 
Past and Future 
Programs

Stuart Meltzer, Library Board member, and retired 
USAO professor read to children during our Spring 
Reading Program and also during our summer 
Storytime with Grandpa program.

Annual SUMMER 
READING Program
There was a symphony of fun at the Library during 
Summer Reading 2018. If you missed all the fun 
this past summer, there is another chance this 
coming June and July! In 2018, youth from all over 
Grady County signed up for the Summer Reading 
program. Also, the YMCA brought children to 
participate in the program once a week. The 2018 
Summer Reading program was fantastic During the 
program we read books that tied into our “Libraries 
Rock” theme and children were able to create 
instruments of their own.

There is more to the Summer Reading program 
than an hour every week of fun and games; the 
participants also keep track of the minutes they 
spend reading at home. In 2018 the participants 
read over 104,266 minutes in June and July. 
Children who spend time reading over the 
summer have a better chance of retaining all the 
skills from the previous school year. Many people 
and organizations make the Summer Reading 
program possible. We would like to say thank you 
to the organizations that provide funding and 
incentives, the Institute of Museum and Library 
Services, the Oklahoma Department of Libraries, 
the Oklahoman Newspapers in Education, Sonic 
America’s Drive-In, Corp, Pizza Hut, Water-Zoo 
Indoor Waterpark in Clinton, OK., and the Friends 
of the Chickasha Public Library. The Library 
would also like to thank performers Jammin’ 
Randy and Magical Michael, all of our volunteers, 
and the participants for making this year’s 
Summer Reading program one of the best yet.
Mark your calendars because May 30th will be the 
Library’s all-day Summer Reading sign-up day. 
On June 6th, we will blast off to explore a 
“Universe of Stories” during the 2019 Summer 
Reading Program. More details to come as May 
gets closer.

Chickasha Public Library has a special visitor every 
December Elf on the Shelf visits the Library to read.


